West Lutheran High School - Athletic Department

To: The Governing Board of Buffalo High School

From: Steve Jensen, Athletic Director at West Lutheran High School; and the

governing board (The Board of Regents)

Re: Cooperative sponsorship in Girl's Hockey

To Whom it may Concern,

West Lutheran High School is in Plymouth, MN and has an enrollment of about 140 students; not close to the number needed to support a hockey program. Most of the students come from our "feeder" Lutheran grade schools around various towns/suburbs on the western side of the cities.

Next school year, we will have an incoming 9th grader that has gone to one of those feeder grade schools, Mt Olive Lutheran, in Delano. The Varner family lives in Montrose. Their daughter, Isabel, wants to play hockey in high school. West Lutheran (Plymouth) is a long way from Buffalo, but since the family lives in Montrose, it seems like it could be a good fit. Also, Isabel has played hockey in the Buffalo system all the way to this point. We understand that there may be more female athletes interested from our school to play hockey in the future, but at this time Isabel would be the only participant.

For this reason, The Board of Regents and the administration at West Lutheran High School are formally asking the governing board at Buffalo High School to consider a cooperative sponsorship with us in girl's hockey. West Lutheran and the Varner family (at this time) would take care of all travel responsibilities from West Lutheran to Buffalo as well as any fees and paperwork.

Thanks for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Steven W. Jensen, AD at West Lutheran High School